

1401 Pendale Rd, Suite #300 El Paso, Texas 79936 Phone: (915) 593-7317 www.ciselpaso.org

To: Dr. Jeannie Meza-Chavez, Superintendent, San Elizario ISD

From: Delia Sanchez, Director of Operations, CIS of El Paso, Inc

Date: April 14, 2025

Subject: Notification of CIS National Grant Award

Dear Dr. Meza-Chavez,

We are excited to share that CIS of El Paso has been selected for the CIS National Scaling For Success 3-Year Grant Initiative! This grant will allow the organization to expand its services into the San Elizario Independent School District beginning in the 2025-2026 school year with an attempt to continue services for the following school years. Below are the current logistics for this grant:

CIS of El Paso, Inc. will serve the following campuses for the 2025-2026 school year:

- San Elizario High School
- Alfonso Borrego Sr. Elementary School

To facilitate this work, San Elizario ISD agrees to pay Communities In Schools of El Paso, Inc. as follows for the 3-year scale commitment:

• Year 1 2025-2026: \$50,000 on July 1, 2025 (\$25,000 per campus)

With an attempt to continue for:

- Year 2 2026-2027: \$60,000 on July 1, 2026 (\$30,000 per campus)
- Year 3 2027-2028: \$70,000 on July 1, 2027 (\$35,000 per campus)

*Contingent upon the availability of funding

We are excited to have been selected for this grant and for the opportunity to return the CIS Program to the San Elizario Independent School District!

Sincerely,

Delia Sanchez

Director of Operations

Communities In Schools of El Paso, inc.